
Sent: Friday, March 20, 2020 11:16 AM 
 

Subject: Coronavirus/COVID-19 OREQ  

Important Notice:

Due to the impacts of Coronavirus/COVID-19, OREQ has initiated a business continuity program and will 
continue to process and ship all orders received.  Warehouse operations continue to operate regularly, 
and office staff work remotely.  While we have not endured any unusual delays or disruption at this 
time, due to the extreme nature of this current crisis, we ask for your patience, cooperation and 
understanding as we navigate through this difficult time.  Our goal is to continue to provide the highest 
level of service and rapid response you have been accustomed to.  We wish you, your staff and families 
to remain healthy and safe through these challenging times. 

If you have any additional questions or comments please don’t hesitate to call. 
Sincerely  
Travis 

Travis Hetzner 
PH 951-760-3149 
FX 800.434.7660 
www.oreqcorp.com

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This communication with its contents may contain confidential and/or legally 
privileged information. It is solely for the use of the intended recipient(s). Unauthorized interception, 
review, use or disclosure is prohibited and may violate applicable laws including the Electronic 
Communications Privacy Act. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender and 
destroy all copies of the communication.  Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail. 
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